

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

1st July 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

THE ETCHES COLLECTION MUSEUM OF JURASSIC MARINE LIFE TRIP

We are pleased to confirm that thanks to you agreeing to pay the travel costs for your child, this has enabled us to proceed with our trip to The Etches Collection Museum of Jurassic Marine Life on Thursday 7th July 2022.

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and travel with Laguna Coaches on a private hire bus. The children will spend the day at the museum engaging in expert-lead lessons on "Rocks, Fossils and Soils", "Fun with Fossils" activities and a guided gallery tour. We will have lunch there. If your child brings a packed lunch, please provide this as usual. If your child has hot school meals, a cold meal will be automatically provided and taken for them. We will return to school for approximately 2.00pm ready for our usual collection time.

As the weather may well be hot, we ask that the children bring a small backpack to carry a drink bottle in. Children should bring a named sun hat and have sun cream applied at home. Children should wear uniform please.

If you haven't already, payments can now be made via the MCAS App, please select 'Products' rather than 'Trips' in the drop-down menu. The cost is £18.22 per child as we previously stated and if payment could be received by this Monday 4th July at the latest.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Mr Rockstar







Rockstar









